Reply to Attn of:

National Aeronautics and
Space Administration

John H. Glenn Research Center
Lewis Field
Cleveland, OH 44135-3191

February 11, 2011

Occu-Health, Inc.
Attn: Pat McCullough
2090 Carpenter Pike
Versailles, KY 40383

Subject: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request No. 11-GRC-F-00472

This letter is to advise you that a releasability determination regarding your FOIA request for a
copy of contract NNC0O6CB70C including the modifications have been made. This determination
has taken into consideration the relevant Statutes, case law, and guidance, as well as comments
received from the Contracting Officer and the submitter. Accordingly, it is my decision to deny
your request in part. The basis for this denial is set forth below.

A previous releasability determination dated September 11, 2009 has been made on contract
NNC06CB70C and modifications #1-24. These documents will be released in accordance with
that determination. Modifications #25-28 and 30-36 will be released in full. Modification #29
will be released in part. The pricing box listed on the last page of the statement of work will be
withheld under exemption 4 of the FOIA 5 U.S.C § 552 (b). This exemption protects trade
secrets, commercial, proprietary or financial information.,

There is no charge for processing this request since the applicable fees do not meet the established

threshold.

You may appeal this initial determination to the NASA Administrator. Your appeal must ( 1) be
addressed to the Administrator, National Aeronautics and Space Administration (NASA),
Mail Stop: FOIA, Room 9R17, 300 E. Street SW, Washington, DC 20546; (2) be clearly
identified on the envelope and in the letter as an “Appeal under the Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA)”; (3) include a copy of the request for the Agency record and a copy of this initial
determination; (4) to the extent possible, state the reasons why you believe this decision should be
reversed; and (5) be sent to the Administrator within 30 calendar days of the date of the receipt of’
this initial determination.

If you have any questions, please contact the FOIA Officer, Angela Pierce at (216) 433-2813.
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